Congregazione dei Rogazionisti
Curia Generalizia

Via Tuscolana, 167 - 00182 Roma
Tel. 06.7020751 - Fax 06.7022917
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July 5, 2021

Prot. N. 176/21-cp-1
Subject: Communication to the Communities of the Convocation of the 13%
General Chapter

To the Most Rev. Superiors
of the Rogationist Communities

Dearly beloved,

I hereby forward to you the Superior General’s Circular on the Convocation
of the 13" General Chapter of the Congregation.

Due to the complications related to Covid19, it considers that this step of
the sending the documentation be done online. However, it may be difficult for
some Communities in some Circumscriptions to download the materials. Thus, the
Government of the Circumscription is asked to evaluate how to proceed:

“c) the Superior and the Secretary of the Circumscription may consider
the possibility of directly downloading and printing the documentation and
sending it by post to the Communities under its jurisdiction.

d) alternatively, the Superior and the Secretary of the Circumscription will
confirm that the documentation is downloaded in the Communities;”

Therefore, I invite you to send the letter of convocation to the Communities
and give the indications you deem appropriate, also regarding the dispatch to the
General Curia of the pouches containing the ballots.

The Circular, with all the relevant documentation, will be uploaded on the
website of the Congregation, on the home page, in the section General Chapter
2022, which the members of the Congregation can access using the personal mail
ICj.Org.

I remain available for any clarification, while I thank you and cordially greet
you.

Fr. Fortunato Siciliano RC.
Secretary General




